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First, instead of doing another study, review studies already done by OHA and other 

states.  Second, put in place easy to implement restrictions on gun ownership by 

those with a history of mental or behavioral issues as well as those with a criminal 

history involving firearms. This should be a reporting mechanism for physicians and 

other health professionals as well as gun shop owners and gun shows.  It should 

NOT be placed on the backs of sheriff departments and police departments to 

implement.  They have enough to do. 

Lastly, gun ownership, for those deemed eligible, is a right which should only be 

abridged when an individual falls into one of the categories stated above. 


